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Staff Changes 
 
Mr Ratcliffe will be finishing at Glade on Tuesday 30th 
October. We are pleased to welcome Mr Cope-Brown 
to Glade as the new Robins’ teacher, from  
Wednesday. Mr Cope-Brown will be in school on 
Monday to meet the children prior to taking over as 
class teacher. Parents received a letter on Sunday. 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
 
Thank you so much for joining us, buying some cake 
or even taking part in the raffle. We raised an  
amazing £300 for MacMillan Cancer Support! 

Roald Dahl Dress-Up Day 
 
Don’t forget Roald Dahl Day on Friday 3rd October. 
Children are invited to come in to 
school in costume. There are also a 
number of competitions, as listed 
on the letter that went home last 
week. We have lots of Roald Dahl 
books to give away to the lucky 
winners! 

Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Amelia Klajster  Rylee Dodman 
Caiden Whiteman Kiera Depta Ribero 
Leeia Harrington  Aydin Atalay 
Ben Griffiths  Izzy Hersey Green 
Hayden Puttock  Jayden Meen 
Skyler Snazell  Ryan Almeida 
Tia Burton 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Red 
2nd: Green 
3rd: Blue 
4th: Yellow 
 
Well done Red. Two weeks in first place! 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 91.3% Inadequate  
Owls:  93.4% Inadequate 
Magpies: 95.8% Good  
Swallows: 98.0 % Outstanding 
Robins: 96.4% Outstanding 
Skylarks: 99.7% Outstanding WINNER! 
Herons: 98.0% Outstanding 
Kestrels: 96.9% Outstanding 
 

Last week’s attendance:   96.2% 
Outstanding 
 

Attendance since September:  96.2% 
Outstanding 
 
KS2, still doing brilliantly. Keep up the good work! 

Gardening Club 
 
This will start after school this Tuesday (30th Sept.)
and run until Christmas. Please ask at the school 
office if you are interested. There is no charge for 
Gardening Club. 



Advance Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 30th September  Junior Road Safety Officer presentation (Y5/Y6) 
Wednesday 1st October  Individual and family photos 
Friday 10th October   Termly report goes out to parents. 
Wednesday 15th October  Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 5.30pm) + Book Fair 
Thursday 16th October   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 7.00pm) + Book Fair 
Tuesday 21st October   The Glade Big Build (whole school project) 
Thursday 23rd October   Last day of term 
Friday 24th October   PD day 
Monday 3rd November  New term starts 
Tuesday 18th December  Glade’s Got Talent 
Thursday 11th December  Christmas Lunch 
Monday 15th December  KS1 Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Tuesday 16th December  EYFS Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Wednesday 17th December  KS1 Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Thursday 18th December  EYFS Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Friday 19th December   Last day of term 

Glade’s Got Talent 2014 
 
It’s back! The show that everyone has been waiting 
for……. 
 
Last year’s Glade’s Got Talent was amazing. This 
year will be even better.  All children are eligible to 
enter, with the separate categories for EYFS/KS1 
and KS2. Performances should not exceed 5 
minutes. Children can enter individually, or as part 
of a group (maximum 8 children).  
 
 
Auditions will take place on Monday 17th November, with some children being selected to perform to the 
whole school on Tuesday 18th November. Those children will also perform to parents on the evening of  
Tuesday 18th November. 
 
Entry forms and further information can be collected from the school office. 

Parents’ Forum 
 
A record number of parents came to the Forum last 
week. as part of the meeting, we discussed the 
changes to the attendance regulations and what 
they mean for parents. We also looked at the new 
curriculum that the children are studying. You can 
download information on the curriculum from our 
website. One request was that 
we include a list of upcoming 
dates on each newsletter. That 
list can be found below! 

GLADE’S 

Parking 
 
We have received complaints from local residents 
about parents parking in front of garages. Please 
don’t. We like to keep up relations with our neigh-
bours and things like this upset the local community. 

School photos 
 
These are on Wednesday 1st 
October. Full uniform please. 


